HARTFORD ROTARY BULLETIN

October 18, 2018

"Be The Inspiration"

"Four Way Test – Is It The Truth? Is It Fair To All Concerned? Will It Build Goodwill And Better Friendships? Will It Be Beneficial To All Concerned?"

UPCOMING MEETING DATES:

10/18/18 Board meeting @ 10:30 AM. Club meeting @ Noon. Student of the Month speeches.

11/1/18 Club Meeting @ Noon.

11/15/18 Board Meeting @ 11:00 AM. Club meeting @ Noon. Student of the Month speeches.

Sgt at Arms Schedule

October - Tim Purman

November - Irene Parker

January - Matt Schwechel

February - Scott Moore

March - Joe Konrad

April - Loni Jaeger

May - Tom Hostad

June - Colleen Baus

July - Laura Schieffer/John Stellmacher

Greeter Schedule

October 18 - Mary Brodzeller

November 1 - Cassie Wimer

November 15 - Mary Brodzeller

December 6 - Cassie Wimer

December 20 - Mary Brodzeller

January 3 - Cassie Wimer January 17 - Mary Brodzeller

October Game of Skill Contest - TBA.

HUHS Pickup – Scott Helms

October Birthdays - None.

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE ROTARY MEETING October 4, 2018

OPENING: President Mark Wolbrink called the meeting to order. After a short prayer, Mark then led the club in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

GREETERS REPORT: Cassie Wimer introduced the October Students of the Month Emily and Josh, our Inbound Exchange Student, Monica and our program speaker Scott Henke.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH: Emily and Josh will give a brief speech about their interests and future plans at the October 18th club meeting.

EXCHANGE STUDENT REPORT: Monica gave an update on her experiences at HUHS the past two weeks.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Mark highlighted the upcoming programs and events for the club.

Interviews of prospective "parents" for Monika are to occur Saturday, October 6th. Tom Doubleday and Tim Algiers have volunteered to help John with the interviews.

Mark noted that the Board meeting scheduled for October 18th will start at 10:30 AM in order discuss a number of previously unfinished pieces of business.

Several Rotarians have tickets available for persons interested in attending the Chandelier Ballroom's 90th Anniversary celebration on November 3rd.

Fred Wittenberger promoted the District Foundation Dinner to be held at the West Bend Country Club on November 7th. All interested members are encouraged to attend.

This year's club Christmas Party will be held on December 16th at Tom and Di's Rustic Inn in Mapleton. The cocktail hour will start at 5:00 PM with dinner starting at 6:00 PM. More details about the party will be shared at upcoming meetings.

PROGRAM: Chamber of Commerce Executive Director Scott Henke discussed various aspects of the Pink Pumpkin Run and other upcoming downtown events. Scott shared the Chamber's efforts to facilitate additional employment, especially among younger adults coming to town. He also spoke about the "Mill" project as a way to further encourage development downtown.

BIRTHDAY RAFFLE: Cassie Wimer (fancy toothbrush), Loni Jaeger (wine) and Fred Wittenberger (Lion's artifact) were the lucky winners of this week's birthday raffles.

ATTENDANCE REPORT: There were 28 members, 1 guests and 3 students in attendance at today's meeting.

SERGEANT AT ARMS REPORT: The Sergeant was absent so no report.

BEAN BAG GAME OF SKILL: Dave Wolbrink won \$78.00 in the bean bag game of skill contest. Congratulations Dave!!!